
Rim Country Classic Auto Club 

Minutes 

March 3, 2021 

Pledge of Allegiance:  President Paul Renaud 

Welcome:  President Paul Renaud welcomed all members/new 
members and guests.   Tim and Gayle Walgren joined in January.  Mike 
and Pat White joined last year.  Welcome to the Club.  I have name tags for 
several members, please contact me.  
Under the Weather:  No news is good news! 
Minutes:  February minutes posted on the Web by Steve Fowler 

Approved as posted. 
Treasurer’s Report: I really appreciate the person who anonymously 
donated the $1400 for the charities.  That was a truly generous act.  Should 
someone ever want to make a cash donation in the future I would be happy 
to meet you  instead of cash going through the mail. Rest assured I would 
totally keep the donation anonymous. 
Club Account: 
Starting Balance   
$4295.48 

 

 +370.00  Memberships 

 -600.00  Donation Checks Cashed 

Ending Balance 

$4065.48 

Show Account: 
Starting Balance 

$3592.61 

 

   -65.00  Town of Payson/Reserve Park 2021 Car Show/Paul Renaud 

 

Ending Balance 

$3527.61 

Approved as read 

Car Show 2021 Report:  Paul Renaud asked the group who would like to 
volunteer to be the Car Show Chairman? Dead Silence. Whoever would 
like to volunteer  would have lots of information and forms available to 
him/her from previous show chairs/members,  Please consider 
volunteering.  We are thinking positively and are going to plan for a Burger 



Burn and Car show.  Ted inquired if we are considering an alternative 
should it rain or if there were Covid restrictions? Good suggestion.  Some 
changes have been made to the to event approvals.  The approval will now 
go through the town instead of the Parks and Recreation Department. 
Activities Coordinator - Sue Renaud 

March: 
First Friday - Mike’s Fish and Chips 

BOSA - BOSA Babes meet every Thursday at 8:00 am  
17th - St. Paddy’s Day Cruise to Khols Ranch - I need a head count for 
them, please call me.  We will meet in the AutoZone parking lot at 10:00 
and leave at 10:15. 
We are hoping that we will be able to have an Activity at RCBBQ at the end 
of the month.  I will let everyone know as soon as I hear from them.   
Please let me know if you have a suggestion for a future activity. 
FYI:  April 10th a singer from the Voice will be singing from 5-8 pm and 
they will be selling tickets.  As soon as I hear from them I will let everyone 
know. 
Old/New Business/from the floor: 

We previously discussed changing shirts/styles for the club.  We will bring it 
up again in the future.  Tim Deegan let the club know that he will be 
researching car show events on line and share the information at our 
monthly meetings. 
Tech Tips:  Anyone? 

John Cailey and Tim Deegan shared some handy tools that they have 
come across that make their life in the garage easier. 
How ‘Bout a  Laugh? 

Larry Bertram 

50/50 Raffle: 

Pat Underwood/$30 

Adjourn:  7:10 pm 


